From:~@mcleancare.org.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 30 November 2016 3:30 PM

Subject: RN 24/7: Heads Up from Adam Marshall

Importance: High

Hi All

Just had a heads up from Adam Marshall - Adam is reasonably certain that the Shooters and Fishers
Party will put forward a Private Members Bill for RN 24/7 in all RACFs in all NSW — they are feeling
embolden since their win in the recent by-election in Orange. They will have numbers in upper
house but it won’t get through in the lower house — the government is intent on maintaining the

status quo.

Adam doesn’t want to alarm us but just wants to make sure we are ready for any publicity around
this.

If its ok with you all, early in the New Year, | will formulate a press release etc and circulate to you
for comment and have in our back pockets ready to go on the front foot before any other press gets
out. Similarly ACS NSW & ACT will have as well.

| will keep you posted.



